From: Christine Miller

To: Reapportionment

Subject: Reapportionment for Darien

Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 9:52:29 AM
To Whom it May Concern,

The town of Darien should no longer be split into two Senate districts, 25th with Norwalk and 27th with Stamford.
The population is weighted heavily to the voters Norwalk and Stamford dilutes the voters of Darien. Our town needs
State Senate representation that is more accountable to Darien’s interests. Thank you for your consideration.
Regards,

Christine Miller
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